
Do you find your child’s behaviour challenging
at home? Would you like support and some

strategies to help? 

Please join 
Mrs Keenan, Mrs Buckley & Mrs Hall 

in our main hall on
Tuesday 20  May 2025th

8.45am - 9.30am
for our parent workshop on behaviour.

To book a place, please speak to a member of
the office team.

Everyone welcome!


